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11th November, 2020 

Notice 

This is to bring to your kind notice that most of the boarders of the final year 

(2019-20) have left their belongings at respective Hostel rooms, after closing of 

Hostel facility by the University due to COVID-19 pandemic in the month of 

March, 2020. 

As the examination of final year students of (2019-20) has been already 

completed, therefore, all the students of final year are directed to take 

away their belongings and handover the room’s key after vacating the 

Hostel on or before 30th of November 2020. 

Moreover, due to prevailing situation of COVID-19, the students of final year, 

who are coming to the University for the purpose of vacating the Hostels may 

be allowed to stay temporarily for a maximum period of three (03) days 

at specified/designated places provided by the University, after Health 

Check up at University Health Centre. The University will not provide any 

dining facility for said duration. Before vacating the hostel room, the students 

are advised to clear their Hostel/Mess dues, if any. 

Keeping in view the new hostel allotment to be made for students enrolled for 

the current academic year 2020-21, the students must vacate the hostels on or 

before 30th November, 2020. In case, if any student could not turn up to 

vacate his hostel room and belongings, he must intimate through mail 

provostbh@gmail.com  

In such cases, the room of the student will be opened in presence of Hostel 

Wardens/Caretakers and student’s belongings will be kept in safe custody at 

storerooms. 
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Further, due care will be taken in keeping the students belonging safe and 

secure, hostel administration will not be responsible in case of any damage / 

loss, if student fails to vacate the Hostel room on or before 30th November, 

2020. 

Note: The student must submit a COVID-19 declaration form at the Main 

Entrance Gate of the University, before entering in the campus. The students are 

advised to take necessary precautions while travelling as prescribed by 

Government of India. It is advisable that student may share his details of 

arrival and departure at provostbh@gmail.com , so that proper 

arrangement of stay may be worked out in advance. 

 

Provost, Boy’s Hostel 

 
Copy to: 

1. Office of the Vice-Chancellor I/c 
2. Registrar I/c 
3. DSW/Proctor/Doctor, University Health Centre 
4. All Deans of Schools & Heads of the Departments 
5. Director, CIT, with a request to upload at the Website 
6. All Sr. Hostel Wardens/ Hostel Wardens and Hostel Caretakers of the Boys Hostels  

7. Concerned File 
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